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From: Devon Anne Alexander
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: HB 2549 and HB 2552
Date: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 12:19:17 PM


I strongly support this legislation. It will be a significant improvement to the sex offender registration process in
Oregon.
 
Thank you.


Devon Anne Alexander
devonanne@ymail.com
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